
ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER 

TERM 2 – 9th June 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you are all enjoying the start of a busy summer term. There are lots of exciting 

events taking place over the coming weeks, and we wanted to share some key updates with 

you. 

This week the following children received Headteacher Awards: 

Mercury – Robert for increasing independence and always being ready to learn. 

Venus – Ezra for being a fabulous, resilient and caring member of the class.  

Earth – Jack B for demonstrating care and attention to all his work. 

Mars – Helena for super progress with her independent writing.  

Jupiter – Joe R for a focussed approach to his work and encouraging others.  

Saturn – Noah for always trying his best in all subjects and offering lots of ideas. 

Neptune – Herbie for being a fantastic role model to his classmates and younger children. 

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Wharfe for winning this week with 115 points! 

Juice and Biscuits will be taking place on Tuesday afternoon – Alex and Savannah (Rec); 

Oliver and Robert (Y1); Thomas S and Jack E (Y2); Harry and Isla (Y3); Oscar O’B and Rosie 

O’K (Y4); Georgina and Bertie (Y5) Ted and Henry (Y6). 

Rights Group Update: Our Rights Respecting School group continues to do amazing work as 
they move ever closer to achieving the Gold Award. The group has been raising awareness 
around children’s rights and encouraging respectful, inclusive behaviours throughout the 
school. We’re incredibly proud of their efforts and look forward to celebrating their progress 
in the weeks to come. 

 

Forest Skills Club: We are delighted that Forest Skills club will be starting this week on 
Thursday 12th June so if any children in year 1&2 would like to join us you can sign up with 
the following link:  
RUKI34 -  

After School Forest Skills: https://bookaby.me/ruki-in-the-forest/whats-on/term/6e99f2ab-

0cd0-4888-9a16-7337b4fe1653  

https://bookaby.me/ruki-in-the-forest/whats-on/term/6e99f2ab-0cd0-4888-9a16-7337b4fe1653
https://bookaby.me/ruki-in-the-forest/whats-on/term/6e99f2ab-0cd0-4888-9a16-7337b4fe1653


100 club winners for June 
 
1st £30 – Jamie Richardson 
2nd - £20 Marie Sorrell 
3rd –  £10 Katie Pearson 
4th - £5 Emma Powell 
 
Diary Dates 

Monday 9th June: Phonics screen check week for Year 1 children. 

Monday 9th June: MTC check week for year 4 children.  

Tuesday 10th June: Reception Church Visits.  

Monday 16th June 9am: Years 4 and 5 Celebration Assembly for Parents  

Tuesday 17th June: YoYo workshop and assembly. 

Tuesday 17th June: Year 1 Multi Skills Sports Event at Hemingbrough (More information to 

follow). 

Monday 23rd June 9am: Reception, Year 3 and Year 6 Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Monday 23rd June: Year 3 Greek Day (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 25th June 9am: Parent Forum Meeting   

Thursday 26th June: Year 5/6 football tournament at Sherburn (More information to follow) 

Friday 27th June: ‘Open Art’ afternoon for parents. KS1 and EYFS 2.00-2.30pm and KS2 at 2.30-

3.00pm 

Monday 30th June 9am: Year 2 Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Wednesday 9th July: Whole school Sports day (EYFS and KS1 am/KS2 pm) 

Monday 14th July 6pm and Tuesday 15th July: Year 6 Production (more information to follow) 

Friday 18th July 9.15am: Leavers’ Service in Church  

Monday 21st July: Whole school games and picnic lunch before finishing at 1.30pm 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in school life. As always, if you have 
any questions or feedback, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

With very best wishes, 

 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 



1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link  https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

